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DUMBO/Fulton Ferry Landing Re-Location & Upgrade





Upcoming Landing Closures  



Closure Details
• Starting today (Monday, April 5), the DUMBO (and South Williamsburg) ferry landings will be closed 

for 8-10 weeks

• The ER and SB routes will bypass DUMBO during this time

• Construction will take place Monday – Friday from 7 AM – 3:30 PM 

• Alternate transit options during construction:

• B25 bus on Old Fulton St & Elizabeth Pl

• A/C train at High Street

• 2/3 train at Clark Street

• Citibike on Old Fulton St

• Walk 20 minutes to Pier 6-Atlantic Ave. NYC Ferry



New Landing Benefits
• Allow Bargemusic easy waterside access

• Improve ADA accessibility

• The new barge will allow for both slips to operate with electric bow loaders, ensuring that 

anyone with a wheelchair, stroller, bike, cane, etc. has safe access to the ferry and the landing

• Improve ferry operations

• Due to currents in the East River, docking is often not feasible at land-facing slips, creating a 

bottleneck

• Re-orienting the barge will provide safe docking for the ferry vessels



Thank you

For follow up questions, please contact Radhy Miranda at Rmiranda@edc.nyc
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